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This week at nursery we are learning; 
 

We are learning all about winter. 
 

We are making our own snowman by drawing 
around different shapes. When we are finished 
we are going to paint and decorate them. 

 
We are making winter pictures using flour, 
cotton wool and tissue paper. 
 
We are looking at quantity; we will be looking 
at the numbers on the snowman’s hat and 
finding the right amount of buttons that match 
the numeral. 
 
We will also be looking at sequencing by 

arranging the snowmen in the right order of 
number  

Activities you can do at home; 
 

Make your own snow man, draw around 
different resources in the home and 
decorate using different textured 
materials. 
 
Look at numbers 1 -10. Ask your child if 
they can identify the numbers and put 
them in sequencing order.  
Take a number away and see if they can 
guess which number is missing. 
 
Use egg containers, write the number 
inside the egg cup, ask your child to 
identify the number and find the right 
amount of objects    



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

     

 
 

Ofsted (October 2019) said: “Children achieve well at Hillview Nursery School. Staff plan activities carefully and review these 
activities to respond to children’s interests. Children with SEND receive excellent support. Leaders and staff know what they 

want the children to learn and understand. Their expectations are ambitious, including for the two-year-old children. They plan            
….learning so that children build on what they already know and can do” 
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Contact:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email address: 

www.hillviewnurseryschool.co.uk 07510 448 266 hillviewnurseryoffice@roxeth.harrow.sch.uk 
 

Dates for the diary; 

 
No events this week 

General Information; 
 
If your child has been unwell with sickness or diarrhea please do not bring them back to 
nursery until 48hrs after their last bout as per our policy. 
 
 

Rapid Covid Test - There is currently a very high Coronavirus (COVID) infection rate in the 

Harrow area with some residents having COVID without knowing it, because they do not show 
or feel any symptoms.  To help locate the infected residents and break the chain of infection 
Harrow have introduced Rapid COVID testing for people who are not showing any symptoms 
of COVID.  Also known as a Lateral Flow Test (LFT), Rapid COVID testing gives a positive or 
negative COVID result in approximately 30-40 minutes. 
To book: www.harrow.gov.uk/test 
 

Family photo please email us a photo of a family We are going to create a display, this will 
encourage your child to talk about their family and give them a sense of belonging. 
 

FLU vaccination for 2 and 3 year olds. Your children are entitled to free flu vaccine on the 
NHS. Please contact your GP 
 

Winter Clothes the weather is getting colder please send your child in with a labelled hat, scarf 
and gloves.  
 
Wearing a mask – please remember to wear a mask when bringing and collecting your child. 
Please ensure that it is covering your mouth and nose at all times 

 
REMINDER: Please bring 3 pieces of fruit a week so that the children can have 
healthy snack  
 

Songs to sing together at home; 
 
This is the way we put on our coats. 
 
 5 little snowmen  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MRQv
u18LCgo 
 
Five cheeky snowmen  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qT6jm
s1yVQI 
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